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Extended Detour Planned on State Road 14 in Madison  
 
MADISON, Fla. – As part of a joint effort between FDOT and Florida Gulf & Atlantic 
Railroad to reconstruct the State Road 14 (Range Avenue) railroad crossing in Madison, 
there will be an extended detour of State Road 14 beginning 9 a.m., Friday July 29 until 
8 p.m. Friday, August 5, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
State Road 14 will be closed at the railroad crossing throughout the duration of the 
work. Drivers will use Millinor Street and Harvey Green Drive to connect with State 
Road 53 (Duval Avenue) to reach their destinations. (See map below.) 
 

 
 
FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 
never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 
Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 
TargetZeroFL.com. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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